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Are you a 7th or 8th grade student at River Dell?

Are you creative?
Do you like to act?

Are you a problem solver?
Do you like to build things?

Are you looking for something different?
Are you able to devote time on Weeknights & Saturdays?

Then, Odyssey of the Mind is for you!  
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Interested students MUST attend a Parent/Student Information 
Night on:

Tuesday, September 29, 2015
Oradell Public School Auditorium

at 6:30 P.M.
R.S.V.P. TO schaumt@oradellschool.org by 9/28/15
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